Dear Editor:

We the Native people of Ni-
kolski served by the Bureau of
Indian Affairs supply ship, the
North Star |11, for so many years
as | remember, and | don’t think
we can find any other freighter
other than this good old ship.

They handle the stuff very
much carefully and the goods
are all in good shape.

When mail boat was running
years ago, it was really rough
and most the stuff used to be
wet and damaged.

So we people are very glad
that North Star 111 will be con-
tinuing to service Alaska coastal
communities.

Respectfully yours,
Deacon D. Krukoff



